



## Handprints

Although our time has finished our smiles will never fade
We wont forget the handprints left on memories we have made.

Thank you so much for a wonderful school year. I have had so much fun being your teacher, and I wish you the best of luck in all you do. Remember to always do your best and to be kind to others. I am very proud of you. Have a great summer!

Sincerely, Teacher Estefania Teacher Karen Teacher Alejandra Families it is that time of year to say goodbye. We have truly enjoyed working with your child and family this school year. Those moving to kinder will be missed and we wish the best. Those returning, we look forward to your return in August.

As a reminder, the playground at our tenth street location is open to the public. Feel free to use it this summer to continue the beautiful friendships developed this school year.

Elizabeth Murphy Assistant Director Early Learning Programs



Happy and enjoy your summer!!



Thank you for a wonderful year with your student. Even on summer brake it is important for children to have a daily routine. What fun educational and exploratory things can you consistently build into a day? How can you repeat these activities to build responsibility and creativity in your child? Summer is the perfect opportunity to help maintain your child's development and growth. Enjoy!